## MEMO - Athletics

TO: Parents of Middle School student-athletes RE: New Athletic Transportation Waiver Policy

Date: August 29, 2018

FROM: Kory Kevorkian - Athletic Director

Dear Parents,

For the 2018-2019 school year, the transportation waiver policy for athletics has changed. Please note the following information as it reads in the *Coginchaug Regional High School Student-Athlete Handbook*. The information is consistent across all District 13 athletic programs:

Student-athletes are expected to return from away contests on the transportation provided by the district. The bus ride home from an event is an important part of the athletic experience and helps reiterate the concept of 'team' across all athletic programs. In the event that a parent must bring their son/daughter home, a request must be submitted via the Parent PowerSchool Portal no later than 12PM on the day of the event. The athletic department will then approve/deny this request based on the reason provided. This information will then be sent directly to the parent that submitted the request. If approved, parents are to speak directly to the head coach following the athletic event, and prior to leaving with their son/daughter.

Do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any questions about this new policy.

Regards,

## Kory Kevorkian

Kory Kevorkian, CAA Director of Athletics Regional School District 13